Town of Blaine Lake

Box 10, Blaine Lake, SK, S070J0
306-497-2531
Email: assistantcao@blainelake.ca

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

September 18, 2025

Blaine Lake, SK. The Town of Blaine Lake advises that Unicon Construction will be Blaine
Lake starting the week of September 23, 2024 to install several new isolation valves and
hydrants with total value of the work to be completed exceeding $ 170,000. Installation is
expected to last until October, 2024.

Funding for this important project is being provided in part by the Federal and Provincial
Govemnments through the Building Canada Fund. Once completed, the Town of Blaine Lake
will, in essence, have new isolation valves and hydrants in the entire water distribution system.
These upgrades, along with the new Water Treatment Plant, ensures that the Town of Blaine
Lake has one of the most up to date water treatment plant and water distribution isolation
valves/hydrants systems in Saskatchewan.

This will be disruptive at many intersections, and we thank all residents and visitors for your
patience during construction. Please follow all safety restrictions and detours in place during
construction.
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